
Corridor Study

Project Overview
Fargo Moorhead Metropolitan Council of 
Governments (MetroCOG) is studying 15th 
Ave N, north of Dilworth, from Clay County 
Highway 9 (40th Street N) to Clay County 
Highway 11 (70th Street N). The corridor 
serves as a continuous east/west route 
across Dilworth and Moorhead and crosses 
the Red River into Fargo, ND. The corridor is 
currently a gravel surface. The study aims 
to develop future roadway alternatives and 
consider jurisdictional ownership for the 
maintenance of the roadway.
There are no imminent plans for 
improvements within the study area.  
This corridor study is the first step to 
identify what actions should be taken  
in the future. 

Project Goals
Identify known roadway and  
transportation issues and  
deficiencies within the study area.

Develop future improvement  
alternatives based on needs  
of the public and traffic analysis.

Outline future ownership and  
maintenance responsibilities  
of the corridor.

Contact
Scott Middaugh, PE 
KLJ Project Manager 
701-232-5353 
15thAveN@kljeng.com 

Provide your input online! 
fmmetrocog.org/projects-rfps/15th-avenue-n-corridor-study-1


